
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P.O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Mr. Donald R. Franck, formerly an Electrician in San Joaquin
Division Substation Department,with a service date of December 1, 1952,
was placed on LTD status effective December 1, 1981.

Since that time Mr. Franck was released on October 19, 1983
to return to active employment in a classification other than the one
he originally held.

Accordingly, Company proposes,pursuant to Section 112.15 of the
Physical Agreement, to return Mr. Franck from LTD to active service by
placing him into a vacant Shop Meterman position in Fresno.

Mr. Franck has accepted this offer, and it is our understanding
that this proposal has been discussed with Dan Mitchell, Union Business
Representative.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please
so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of
this letter to the Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as
of the date hereof.
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